Little Sisters of the Poor's

"Luck of the Irish"
50/50 Raffle

Drawing will be held on
St. Patrick's Day
March 17, 2015 ~ 6:00pm

Tickets must be returned by March 16, 2015
$10.00 Per Each Ticket

Only a limited amount of tickets are available.
Winner will receive 50% of the total amount collected. /

Last year's winner received $30,900.00.

For tickets or mformation; call Cathy or Margaret in Development
973-942-0300 Monday - Friday
ot ¢-mail: twdevelopment(@littlesistersotthepoor.org

Proceeds benefit the Residents of
St. Joseph's Home for the Elderly
140 Shepherd Lane, Totowa, NJ 07512
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